
Unions reject government proposals on pay 
 Slovenia 

Trade unions have told the government that they reject any plans to end the single pay system across 
the public sector and strongly oppose any unilateral changes to pay or the creation of jobs and pay rates 
outside of the collective agreement. In response to government calls for more flexibility, the unions argue 
that there is already the potential for variable remuneration and adjustments to pay for specific jobs and 
occupations within the current system, but they are not used. The unions are also concerned that the 
government wants to treat certain public services differently and see this as a possible forerunner of 
privatisation. 
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